
Paris, October 10th 1995 

Mister President, 

You have kindly sent me the photographs taken at the dinner which I hosted last 
April 25 th , in honour of the Israeli-Palestinian delegation which you conduct. 

I would like to express my sincere thanks. These snapshots allowed me to re-live 
these moments of intense emotion, rich in generosity and friendship. 

As you know, you can count of my unfailing support to the fight you take on. The 
values of peace and friendship between peoples will defeat the ignorance and 
craziness of a handful of men. 

In renewing all of my support, please receive my sincerest sentiments. 

In friendship, 

Christian Poncelet	
  


